
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1 March 2021 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
School inspection: invitation to take part in the parent questionnaire. 
 
I hope this letter finds you safe and well. 

 

We have been notified today that Ofsted will be completing a one-day monitoring inspection of the school 

tomorrow, Tuesday 2 March. 

 

I know that a large number of you completed our school parent survey a few weeks ago for which we are 

very grateful.  This is a separate survey. 

 

If you are a registered parent or carer of a child at the school you can complete Ofsted’s online survey, 

Ofsted Parent View, at www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 

 

Ofsted Parent View asks for your opinion on aspects of school.  The inspectors will use the online survey 

responses when inspecting your child's school. 

 

To register your views, you will need to provide your email address, which will be held securely.  It will not 

be used for any purpose other than providing access to the online survey.  Neither the school nor Ofsted 

will have access to any email address. 

 

Please complete the online survey as soon as possible and no later than 11.00 am on Tuesday (tomorrow) 

as this will give the inspection team time to consider your views. 

 

Thank you in advance. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Kieran Larkin 
Headteacher 
 

http://www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/

